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I am concerned about Section 22(1)(f) from HB2138-1 and ask you to remove it. 

Demolition review is the only protection we have in Oregon to preserve our historic 

architecture. To remove it will nullify Oregon's Land Use Goal 5 for historic resources. 

The Demolition Review process has been shown to balance the public benefit and 

often times has helped create more housing, not hindering it, so it is not against the 

spirit of this important bill to remove  Section 22(1)(f) from HB2138-1. Thank you for 

your service.  


